

January 28, 2011

## **VIA EMAIL**

mjomsky@cityofpasadena.net

Mayor Bill Bogaard Members of the City Council City of Pasadena 100 N. Garfield Avenue, Room S228 Pasadena, CA 91109

RE: Proposed Master Plan for the Valley Hunt Club at 520 S. Orange Grove Boulevard

Dear Mayor and Members of the City Council:

The West Pasadena Residents' Association supports the Valley Hunt Club's Master Plan, and respectfully requests that you approve the same. Throughout the process of creating and modifying the Master Plan, Club members have consistently and effectively communicated with the WPRA. The WPRA appreciates the commitment of time and money that the Club has made to address the concerns of the neighborhood, and feels that the result is a better plan for the Club and the neighborhood

Respectfully Submitted,

Mich In. Udel

Michael Udell,

President

cc:

WPRA Board of Directors (via email: <a href="mailto:newboard@wpra.net">newboard@wpra.net</a>)

WEST PASADENA RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION POST OFFICE BOX 50252 • PASADENA, CA 91115

## **Distribution:**

Mayor Bill Bogaard
Vice Mayor Victor Gordo
Councilmember Jacque Robinson
Councilmember Margaret McAustin
Councilmember Chris Holden
Councilmember Steve Haderlein
Councilmember Steve Madison
Councilmember Terry Tornek

Michael Beck Antonio Gardea Steve Mermell Planning Commission bbogaard@cityofpasadena.net vdelacuba@cityofpasadena.net districtl@cityofpasadena.net mfuller@cityofpasadena.net jmcintyre@cityofpasadena.net rstone@cityofpasadena.net smadison@cityofpasadena.net ttornek@cityofpasadena.net

mbeck@cityofpasadena.net agardea@cityofpasadena.net smermell@cityofpasadena.net cburciag@cityofpasadena.net